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Chief Scouts Award
The Chief Scout’s Award is the highest
proficiency award, which can be achieved
at the Scout level in Scouts Canada. On
September 18, 1973, Roland Michener, then
Governor General and the Chief Scout of
Canada, inaugurated the Chief Scout’s
Award. In his challenge, the Chief Scout
said that Scouts who receive the award will
have exemplified Scouting’s principles
through leadership, voluntary service to
the community, and outdoor skills. These
elements provide the award’s focus.

On my honour;
I promise to to my best;

to do my duty to God and the Queen;
to help other people at all times;

and to carry out the spirit of the Scout Law.

Queens Venturer Award
The Queen's Venturer Award is the highest
proficiency award for youth members in
Scouts Canada. When the Scout program
was divided into Scouts and Venturers in
1968, the highest award, the Queen's Scout
Award was renamed to reflect its
application to the Venturer section. The
award is presented to Venturers who have
acquired competence and skills that will
be of considerable use to themselves, their
company, and their community. 



Processional



O Canada



Introductions



Message from the Ismaili Centre



 Opening Remarks
Ethan Russell, Council Youth Commissioner



Presentation of Awards



Scouts Promise Reaffirmation

Cooper Brosgall; 150th St. Stephen's
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Councilor Marcus Wong



Word Of Thanks

Alexander Macdonnell; 46th Chown
 

Closing Remarks
Cathy Hauen, Council Commissioner
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Councilor Marcus Wong, City of West
Vancouver



Cathy Hauen, Council Commissioner



Ethan Russell, Council Youth Commissioner



Simon Evison, Council Relationship Manager



Alamin Pirani, Ismaili Centre Vancouver

Coordinator 

HONOURED GUESTS Programme

Our Award Recipients
Please scan the below QR codes to get a

full list of award recipients as well as
instructions to print off more programs

CSA Recipients QVA Recipients

A special thank you to the Ismaili Centre,
Vancouver for their hospitality and

acceptance of the scouting community
into their space. It is greatly appreciated! 


